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GC Business Meeting

Unsure why, but the activity totals are off this month, possibly due 
to some reconstruction work happening on our website, such as 
setting up a new website staging site.  Some rework has begun with 
organizing the pages, streamlining the information, adding more 
visuals, new graphics and making the website much more user 
friendly.

The meditation slide deck has been updated to reflect the recent 
vote on updating these slides. Otherwise few if any posts were 
added to the website this period, due to preparing for the transition 
to a new look on our website. Lots of work behind the scenes is 
being done.

The website working group meets on Thursdays if you are interested 
in joining us, please feel free to email: website@acamorning.org.

Respectfully in service, 
Staci W. (NC), EWS
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